
 
 

 

 

 

14 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Students 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. We are now in a position to share the 

sources of evidence that we have used to determine your child’s teacher assessed grade. 

I would like to begin by thanking you for working with us over the Year 11 assessment process, and 

your support since the school re-opened on March 8th. Through no fault of their own, this year has 

presented many challenges, and we all proud of how the students have responded since returning to 

school. 

I would like to reassure you that the evidence to determine a student’s grade has been retained safely 

in school, and there has been an internal and external quality assurance process. Furthermore, as 

shared in previous letters, assessments that were completed towards the end of the course of study 

and in supervised conditions have been prioritised when awarding the final grade. 

We have included the following information in this email: 

 Subject Overview of the sources of evidence that will be used to determine the Teacher 

Assessed Grade 

 The Birkenhead Park School Centre Policy and supporting documentation, this can also be 

found on our school website. 

The school has also considered details of any variations in evidence based on disruption to what a 

student was taught compared to their peers, and considered any special or mitigating circumstances. 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with either myself or Ms 

Galer in the first instance. 

Finally, may I also take the opportunity to thank you for your support during your child’s time at BPS.  

We had a wonderful last few days in school celebrating their time here, and we wish them every 

success and happiness in the future 

 

With Best Wishes 

 

Peter Mee 

Deputy Headteacher 


